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The Underground Storage Tank Remediation, Upgrade & Closure Fund (UST Fund) is a 

grant and loan program administered jointly by the New Jersey Department of 

Environmental Protection (NJDEP) and New Jersey Economic Development Authority 

(NJEDA).  The UST Fund provides financial assistance for both leaking and non-leaking 

underground storage tanks.  The non-leaking component of the UST Fund is administered 

by the NJEDA.  Information about this program is available on NJEDA’s web-site at 

http://www.njeda.com, or by contacting their Customer Care Representative at  

(609) 777-4898.  The leaking tank component of the UST Fund is co-administered by the 

NJDEP and the NJEDA.  Information about this program is available on the NJDEP’s 

webs-site at http://www.nj.gov/srp/finance/ustfund, or by calling (609)777-0101. 
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